RECEIVED
To Whom it May Concern: AUG 2 8 2015

CITY CLERKS OFFICE

Vans Bar and Grill be having a customer appreciation party In the far east back parking lot of Vans on

Sept 12 2015. We would like to extend our license for the day. All outdoor festivities including the band
will be done by 1030 pm.
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